



'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Twitter: @BSMprimaryhead

Friday 8th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

This academic year, our Year 4 Residential trip to Leeson House is taking place from Wednesday 14th May to Friday 16th May 2025.

I would like to invite you to an information meeting on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> November from 3.15pm to 4.00pm to talk about the trip and to explain all that it will entail.

The meeting will include details of the activities the children will be taking part in during the day and what will be expected from the children in the evenings and at bedtime. I would really encourage you to attend this meeting, as it will give you the chance to ask any questions you may have.

Following on from the meeting, I will be sending out full details of the timetable of events and an equipment list.

Please return the reply slip below to let me know whether you are able to attend.

Kind regards,

Mr Osborne

